## St Mary Magdalene C of E Primary School



Ref: KD/JW

15th March 2017

## Years 3 to 6

Dear Parents,

## Increase meal charge

I am writing to let you know that SIPS Catering, who provide our school meals are increasing the meal charges from 1<sup>st</sup> April 2017 to £2.30 per day, £11.50 per week.

Dinner money should be put in a sealed envelope, clearly labelled with the child's name and amount and given to the class teacher on a Monday.

If your child wishes to change their meal pattern you must notify the school on the Friday before the week in which you would like to make the change.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Kelly Duff Head Teacher

ROUGH



